
Dear [Scholarship Committee/Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on the status of the scholarship 

selection process for the [Scholarship Name], which I applied for on [Application Date]. 

As the deadline for enrollment approaches, I would greatly appreciate any updates regarding the 

timeline for the scholarship selections. Understanding when decisions will be communicated will 

help me plan my academic future accordingly. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Address] 


